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Release of Shares from Voluntary Escrow 
 
In accordance with Listing Rule 3.10A, SG Fleet Group Limited (ASX: SGF) advises that the 
final 50% of the ordinary shares that were issued to LeasePlan Corporation N.V. as part 
consideration for the acquisition by SG Fleet Management Pty Limited of all issued shares in 
LeasePlan Australia Limited and LeasePlan New Zealand Limited (Consideration Shares) will 
be released from voluntary escrow on 1 September 2023. 
 
At such time, 22,294,275 Consideration Shares will cease to be subject to voluntary escrow. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tawanda Mutengwa 
Company Secretary 
SG Fleet Group Limited 
E: TMutengwa@sgfleet.com   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SG Fleet Group Limited 
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Pymble, Sydney, NSW 2073 Australia 
Locked Bag 1003, Gordon, NSW 2072 Australia 
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